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Friends, as we mentioned in our previous email, we have been monitoring the rapidly evolving COVID-19 (coronavirus) situation very carefully. The prevailing guidelines from public health experts recommend reducing interpersonal contacts in order to minimize transmission. The ultimate goal is to slow the spread of the virus so that limited hospital resources will not be overrun.
After much deliberation and consideration, we have decided to postpone all scheduled appointments for the rest of this week March 17 -19, 2020. At the end of this week we will                         re-evaluate next week Mar 23-26, 2020 and take this situation day by day. We will continue to monitor any emergency needs, so as always, please call immediately if you experience trauma, pain, bleeding, or swelling. You can reach Dr Murray by calling the emergency line via our main number 978-468-4494 or calling her cell phone directly 978-618-9697.
We recognize that we are inconveniencing many patients by rescheduling appointments and we did not come to this decision lightly. Your hygiene appointments will be the most challenging to reschedule, so be assured we will be considering other scheduling options to accommodate you all. Decisions about how we do that will be made after this rapidly changing situation passes.
Thank you for your understanding and patience.
Dr. Murray, Krystyna, Kristin & Wendy

